
Kathy FDonate Coats for Children 
 
Kathy Frost volunteers at the Patterson Community Church, Blue 
Door Thrift Store.  Their mission is to provide VERY low cost 
clothing and housewares to people in the local community (and 
sometimes not so local). 
 
The Thrift Store has some “regulars” shoppers that walk to our 
store and look forward to the opportunity to provide good quality 
low cost clothing for their families.   
 
One little boy who always has a smile on his face came over to 
Kathy the other week and asked me a question.  He said, "My 
mother wants to know when you are getting the Christmas coats 
in.”  I said, "I'm not sure what you mean by a Christmas 
coat."  He said, "Coats that keep you warm." 
 
Although we get a lot of donations throughout the year we 
haven't had donations of winter coats, hats, gloves and boots. 
 
If any of you have winter coats for infants and children of all 
ages and/or adult coats that you would like to donate or if you 
would like to donate a couple of dollars so that Kathy Frost can 
buy some coats to give to the thrift store patrons just let her 
know.  She can pick them up if you're not to far away or you can 
mail the coats to the church at Patterson Community Church PO 
Box 298 Patterson, NY 12563. You reach Kathy via phone at 845-
661-6240 or email Kathy Frost at kjhfrost@gmail.com	
  


